
Tennis Supporters Group 

 Last meeting was held on 02 June 2014 with 8 attendees and 3 apologies 

 Last round of boys TAS was on Saturday 21 June with 5 teams playing off for 
premierships.  A great season for all teams and congratulations to all who 

participated.  Final results were: 

Team Result 

Firsts Premiers (undefeated for 2 seasons) 

Seconds 2nd  

Year 10 5th  

Year 9 3rd  

Year 8 3rd  

Year 8 (Red division) Premiers 

Year 7 Premiers 

Year 7 (Red division) 2nd 

 

 Tennis is hosting an open day on Sunday 29June with a sausage sizzle.  Events 
include a hotshots coaching clinic, a doubles tournament, cardio tennis etc.  All 
welcome and free to attend. 

 Congratulations to Shan-Ying Barr who won the Caboolture Open Ladies tennis 
tournament - a fantastic effort for a 13 year old. 

 Next Supporters Group Meeting Monday 03 August at 7:30pm in the school 
library – all welcome to attend. 

 
 
Regards 
Greg Smith 
 
 
 
 
 


